
Congratulations Year 12! This term saw the conclusion of the HSC examinations, in what was a unique and difficult year.
Year 12 displayed incredible resilience and dedication to their studies throughout everything that this year has thrown at
them and we wish them all the very best for their future.

This years HSC results and ATAR's will be released on Friday 18 December and all Year 12 students are invited to join us
for our HSC Results Pizza Breakfast at school from 8:00–9:30am in the Senior Study Area. We did however, find out that
Colo had 2 students nominated for InTech and 2 students nominated for ArtExpress!! Congratulations!!

We would also like to thank all of our staff, students, families and communities for their support in this unprecedented
year and we wish you all a very Merry Chrsitmas, fun-filled school holidays and all the best for 2021.  

COLO IN CONTACT

TUESDAY 15
DECEMBER:

Year 7 and 8 Rewards

Excursion

Year 9 End of Year BBQ 

WEDNESDAY 16
DECEMBER:

Student leaders

Afternoon Tea with

Susan Templeman

FRIDAY 18 
DECEMBER:

HSC Results Breakfast

8:00–9:30am 

Senior Study Area

K e y  D a t e s :

O f f i c i a l  N e w s l e t t e r  f o r  C o l o  H i g h  S c h o o l

T e r m  4  W e e k  1 0  

EXECUTIVE TEAM MESSAGE
B y  M r  S a r g e a n t ,  M r  K i n g  a n d  M r s  W r i g h t

T E R M  4  |  2 0 2 0 W E E K  1 0  

Merry Christmas!



Congratulations to the 2020 Year 12 Industrial Technology classes.

Successfully completing their Major Projects with great pride and as you

can see great satisfaction.

A year like no other, students had to design, plan and construct both a

physical project plus an in-depth 80 page management portfolio

outlining the entire process. This year, whilst navigating the constantly

changing world around them.

As with previous years students designed a wide variety of projects,

learning and mastering skills beyond what they believed they could

achieve. 

We know this because as a faculty we watched them grow and develop

skills in not only working with timber and metal but also successfully

problem solving, managing significant design blueprints and realising

that quality takes time and effort. 

Well done, You make us proud to do what we do.

Colo is a uniform school and we

would like to remind parents that

the Uniform Shop is open for

sales, however bookings are

essential and limited to a

maximum of 8 bookings per day

to ensure that we continue to

operate in a Covid Safe manner.

At this stage there are no plans to

open during the school holidays,

so please phone the Uniform

Shop to secure your appointment.

Please note for the remainder of

the school year we are open

Monday to Friday and our last

appointment day for the term will

be Thursday 17 December, 2020.  

Current students requiring new

uniforms can visit the Uniform

Shop before school and during

the second half of lunch each

school day without an

appointment. 

Please head to our website to

view our uniform policy and to

download the uniform price list.

T E R M  4  |  2 0 2 0 W E E K  1 0  

UNIFORM SHOP:
INDUSTRIAL TECHNOLOGY HSC



INDUSTRIAL TECHNOLOGY HSC

T E R M  4  |  2 0 2 0 W E E K  1 0  



T E R M  4  |  2 0 2 0 W E E K  1 0  

INDUSTRIAL TECHNOLOGY HSC



To say that we are proud of Colo's HSC Dancers is an understatement! These extremely talented dance

students have been an absolute pleasure to work with. They have worked so hard to complete and present 3

practical solo performance works in a very difficult and challenging year and completed their practical

examination in August. We celebrated the students achievements at the end of the term (and Ruby and Kate's

18th Birthday) with a class party. It is exciting to hear that the students are pursuing and continuing to include

Dance in their future aspirations. We wish the students all the best for their future endeavours and thank them

for their contribution to Dance performances at Colo High School.

Mrs Skinner and Ms Gray

HSC DANCE

T E R M  4  |  2 0 2 0 W E E K  1 0  



HSC VISUAL ARTS

T E R M  4  |  2 0 2 0 W E E K   1 0  



YEAR 12 MODERN HISTORY LAST DAY CELEBRATIONS

T E R M  4  |  2 0 2 0 W E E K  1 0  



YEAR 12 CAFS LAST DAY CELEBRATIONS AND STUDY SESSION 

T E R M  4  |  2 0 2 0 W E E K   1 0  



YEAR 12 PRINCIPALS AWARDS

T E R M  4  |  2 0 2 0 W E E K   1 0  



COLO LUNCH CLUBS

Because we know there are so many of you with diverse and interesting lives, we believe it's time we bring that into

school and start up Lunch Clubs. This will allow students to make new friends and to share interests, 

A group of wonderful teachers have agreed to take part and have elected to run certain clubs out of the kindness of

their hearts at lunch time on different days. So far we have Gym Club, Footy Comp Club, PC Gaming Club, Book Club,

Learn to Code Club, Chess Club, Fishing Club, Arts and Crafts Club, Equestrian Club, Anime/Japanese Culture Club and

Nature Club.

Clubs started in Term 4 and will resume in Term 1, 2021.

T E R M  4  |  2 0 2 0 W E E K   1 0  

Striving for 

excellence

Parent Portal

Canteen Menu
Uniform Shop Price List

Facebook
Instagram

USEFUL LINKS:

https://colo-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/parent-portal.html
https://colo-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/canteen---uniform-shop.html
https://colo-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/canteen---uniform-shop/uniform-price-list-.html
https://www.facebook.com/ColoHighSchool
https://www.instagram.com/ColoHighSchool

